
 

  
  

Principal: Natalie Christie  

    
   Tracyes Road  

Harlow  

   Essex  

 CM18 6JH  

 T: (01279) 770800  

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com 

W: www.passmoresacademy.com  

 

1st March 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Re: Jack Petchey Speaking Workshop at Passmores Academy 

Your child has been selected by their English teacher to take part in an oracy workshop on Monday 4th March 

2024. The workshop will take place in U105 and will be from p.1-p.4. 

Your child will be following their usual break and lunch times.  

It is a fantastic opportunity for your child to develop their oracy skills. At the end of this academic year, your 

child will be completing a formal presentation which will contribute to the Speaking and Listening grade for 

GCSE English Language.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs N. van der Lith 

HOD English and ASLT 
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